
Walla Walla Public Schools 
Request for Proposals 

Architectural Services for Proposed 2018 Bond Projects 

 

Walla Walla Public Schools requests proposals from qualified firms for architectural services associated 
with a replacement bond being considered by voters during the November 06, 2018 general election.  

The request for proposal packet, specifications and clarifications are available by contacting Heath 
Gardner, Owner’s Representative, by email at: heath@wenahagroup.com 

Sealed proposals will be received no later than 4:00 PM PST, August 31, 2018 at: 

Wade Smith, Superintendent 
Walla Walla Public Schools  
364 South Park Street  
Walla Walla, WA 99362  

Walla Walla Public Schools reserves the right to reject any proposal not in compliance with prescribed 
procedures and requirements and may reject for good cause any or all proposals upon a finding of the 
Walla Walla Public Schools that it is in the public interest to do so. 
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